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La Verne San Dimas Educational Foundation 

115 West Allen Avenue, San Dimas, California 91773 (909) 971-8200 www.lvsdef.org

The LVSDEF has proudly served the BUSD and the communities of La Verne and San Dimas for more than 30 years. 

January 1, 2023

Re: Donation/Sponsorship Request

Dear Community Partners: 

Great schools and outstanding student performance doesn’t just happen. Please 
consider joining us on April 28, 2023 and support our efforts to deliver a great 
educational experience for all students in the Bonita Unified School District. 

Since 1983, the La Verne San Dimas Educational Foundation (LVSDEF) nonprofit 501(c) 3 
entity has been committed to enriching and enhancing educational opportunities for the 
10,000 students served by the Bonita Unified School District. 

The Foundation’s main mission is to motivate all students to perform at their top level of 
achievement. The Foundation’s Ed Jones Memorial Charity Golf Tournament provides 
financial support for teacher mini-grants, student scholarships and school specific and 
district-wide programs. 

Please see the Sponsorship Form for our 16th Annual Golf Tournament which will be 
held on Friday, April 28, 2023, at the San Dimas Canyon Golf Course. In addition to golf, 
there are several options and levels of sponsorship, one for every budget, including: Golf 
bag sponsor, Tee sponsor, Tee Booths, Bogey sponsor, Par sponsor, Birdie sponsor, Eagle 
sponsor as well as direct donations. 

If you see value in great schools, please consider supporting the La Verne San Dimas 
Educational Foundation, which has proudly served the Bonita Unified School District and 
the communities of La Verne and San Dimas for over 30 years. 

Sincerely,
Ernie Baltierra & Anthony Porter
Co-Chairman 
(626) 841-0867 & 909-260-2989

You can also log onto our website for more information: www.lvsdef.org 

Email: lvsdeducationalfoundation@gmail.com


